Subject: Re: PODCAST DMC, Friday 2 May Date: Wednesday, 18 June 2014 21:47

From: John Geddes < john.geddes@psych.ox.ac.uk> **To:** Sally Utton < Sally.Utton@nottingham.ac.uk>

Cc: Philip Bath <philip.bath@nottingham.ac.uk>, PODCAST <podcast@nottingham.ac.uk>

Dear Sally,

I'm happy to confirm that DMC reviewed progress and recommend continuation as planned.

(apologies – started minutes, but was interrupted and cognitive impairment kicked in)

Regards

John

Professor John Geddes
Head of Department and
Professor of Epidemiological Psychiatry
Department of Psychiatry http://www.psych.ox.ac.uk/
University of Oxford
Warneford Hospital
Oxford OX3 7JX
UK

+44 (0) 1865 226451

http://www.clinicaltrials.ox.ac.uk/



http://www.ox.ac.uk/



<http://

www.neuroscience.ox.ac.uk/>

From: Sally Utton <Sally.Utton@nottingham.ac.uk>

Date: Wednesday, 18 June 2014 15:06

To: John Geddes < john.geddes@psych.ox.ac.uk>

Cc: Philip Bath <philip.bath@nottingham.ac.uk>, PODCAST <podcast@nottingham.ac.uk>

Subject: Re: PODCAST DMC, Friday 2 May

Re: PODCAST DMC, Friday 2 May